
Delaware Council No. 18, Knight Masons   
May 3, 2003 

Masonic Temple, Dover, Delaware 

 

A meeting of Delaware Council No.18 was opened in form at 1:00 pm with the following officers present: 

 

Excellent Chief  Herbert J. Atkinson 

Senior Knight  James T. Elliott, PEC - pt  

Junior Knight  Harry M. Sullivan, Jr., PEC - pt  

Scribe-Treasurer  Mark E. Irwin, PEC 

Senior Warden  Carl V. Dreisbach, Jr. 

Junior Warden  Herbert P. Fulmer  

Director of Ceremonies Arthur Loveless 

Priest   James R. Herrington - pt  

Steward   Charles J. Conley 

Sentinel    Charles Hart 

 

Members present as per register (16). The Excellent Chief welcomed all present. 

 

The minutes of the last meeting of October 26, 2002 were read and approved as read.  

 

A motion was made, seconded and passed to approve the bills that may arise during the summer with a full report to 

be given at the next meeting.  The Treasurer reported a balance of $2681.91 in the checking account and $4599.94 in 

the savings account. 

 

A motion was made, seconded and passed to remit the dues for John Selfridge. 

 

EC Atkinson recognized the following Past Excellent Chiefs: Scarlott, Sullivan, McVey, Pletz, Irwin, Lengel, 

Schutz and Elliott. 

 

A motion was made, seconded and passed that a donation of $50 be made to the Dover Masonic Hall Company. 

A motion was made passed and seconded to meet on October 25, 2003 at the Masonic Temple, 818 Market St., 

Wilmington, Delaware at 3:00 pm, or as soon as the York Rite College concludes. 

 

There were the following nominations for new members: Cesar Aniceto, James T. Ruby, James R. Hanby, Jon B. 

Cottrell, and David Laucius. 

 

The following dignitaries were introduced: 

R.E. Charles H. Lengel, Jr., Grand Commander of Knights Templar in Delaware 

V.E.D. C. Granville McVey, Grand Governor of Delaware, York Rite Sovereign College of North America 

Eminent Harry M. Sullivan, Jr., Personal Representative District #4, KYCH 

P.S. Charles H. Lengel, Jr., Puissant Sovereign, Delaware Conclave, Knights of the Red Cross of Constantine 

 

There being no further business the Council was closed in form at 1:50 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

         
Mark E. Irwin PEC 

Scribe 


